From: Dan Namisniak

To: Alyssa Seitz
Subject: FW: Application ZBA24-22-DN
Date: Wednesday, November 30, 2022 9:42:26 AM

Additional public comments

Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 10:15 PM

To: Dan Namisniak <dan namisniak@brant.ca>

Subject: Application ZBA24-22-DN

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good Morning,

This is a short note concerning the meeting on December 6, 2022.

I agree with all the concerns that the neighbourhood has brought forward over the last year.

What has council decided to do to help with the noise and traffic concerns as they open up more business
opportunities?

Please let us know how you will help keep this a safe and quiet residential area!
Thank you,
Lee Ann Bielefeld

Elizabeth Avenue
Burford



